
 
 
 
 

 

 

Payment Facility through Childcare Voucher Scheme 

The scheme outlined below closed to new applicants in October 2018. 

However, parents already purchasing these vouchers through their employer can continue to 

do so, and use them at the Oratory Prep School. 

Payment may be made through the Childcare Voucher Scheme with the following guidelines:  

1. Fee Payment may be made through a Childcare voucher Scheme up to and including 

the term that your child turns five. 

 

2. Please request one payment per term from your Childcare voucher provider and this 

to be paid on or before the first day of term when Fee payment is due. 

 

3. Following your child’s fifth birthday The Oratory Preparatory School will receive 

Childcare voucher payment for the After School Club only. On receipt of your Fee 

invoice please transfer from your Childcare voucher provider, the amount charged for 

After School Club using this as reference. 

 

4. Payment is not accepted for After School Activities or any other charges through the 

Childcare Voucher Scheme. 

 

Please contact The Bursary on 01491 683600 or bursary@oratory.co.uk if you have any queries. 

Childcare Voucher companies The Oratory Preparatory School is currently registered with:  

 Busy Bees (no account number necessary.  Simply search for School on Busy Bees 

web site by using Post code RG8 7SF) 

 Childcare Vouchers (previously Accor and Edenred) – Reference - P257910 

 Care-4 – Account No – 67709061 

 Childcare – Plus – Account No 25130 

 Computershare Voucher Services – Carer ID 14589688 

 Engage 

 Fair Care 

 Fideliti 

 Imagine Co-operative Childcare – Account No- 85013985 

 Kiddivouchers – Account No – 514486RG87SF 

 Kidsunlimited – Account No - 00343618 

 Ladybird Childcare Vouchers 

 N W Brown Group 

 Onelan 

 RG Childcare – Account number – 02425216384 

 Sodexo – Account No – 810557 

If your Childcare Voucher provider is not listed above please contact the Bursary on 

01491 683600 or bursary@oratory.co.uk and we will be pleased to register with your 

provider. 
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Government Tax-Free Childcare 

 

Parents can get up to £500 every 3 months (£2,000 a year) for each of their children to help 

with the costs of childcare. 

For families who receive Tax-Free Childcare, the government will pay £2 for every £8 you pay 

your childcare provider. This is paid via an online childcare account that parents set up for 

their child.  

The Oratory Prep School has registered with the Government’s Tax Free Childcare Scheme 

and has a childcare provider account. You can find out more about the Government’s 

Scheme and the steps to follow to benefit, via this link https://www.gov.uk/tax-free-childcare 

Please refer any queries to Charlotte Nicholl at c.nicholl@oratory.co.uk 
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